Caroline and Alan Currer are leaving the Downland Churches in September,
and we are holding a party to celebrate their farewell

Please join us for an informal concert
on Sunday September 3rd at Holy Trinity at 6pm

This will be followed by a delicious buffet in the Rectory garden at 7pm

Tickets are £5 per head and include a glass of fizz

For ticket sales or for further information contact: Nigs at nigsdigby@aol.com or 857298



